Bendigo Urban Flood Study

The North Central Catchment Management Authority (CMA), in partnership with the
City of Greater Bendigo, is commencing Stage 5 community consultation.
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Why does Bendigo
need a Flood Study?

+ Flooding remains a
significant community issue

The last Bendigo Flood
Study was undertaken
in 1984

Results from the previous
study are out-of-date.

What are the benefits
of the Flood Study
for Bendigo?

+ Provides flood information
for a range of flood events
for Bendigo

Assists future land use
planning and development
decisions

Assists responsible
Authorities prepare for and
respond to flood events

Assists the prioritisation
of future drainage
investments.

Australian Government

Is the Flood Study relevant to me?

The North Central CMA and the City of Greater Bendigo are committed
to engaging with the Bendigo community to ensure landholders and
residents understand how the study results are relevant to individual
circumstances. Results will be released in stages. Landholders and
residents whose property is identified in the study results will receive
a letter providing further information.

Community Consultation
STAGE 5 South East
Bendigo

Session 1 - Monday 19 May:
Strathdale Community Centre Hall,
Crook St Strathdale

Session 2 - Wednesday 21 May:

Holy Trinity Church Hall,

14 Keck St Flora Hill

Time: 1.00pm - 8.00pm

RSVP: Bookings are essential and
can be made by contacting
the North Central CMA on
1800 282 944 between
9.00am - 5.00pm weekdays.

Alternative arrangements can be
made for those who are unable to
attend one of the sessions.

Stage 5 consultation includes
Strathdale, Quarry Hill, Spring
Gully, Kennington, Flora Hill.

Landholders and residents will
receive a letter from Monday

5 May and are encouraged to
book a time to attend one of two
consultation sessions. Staff will
be available to discuss, one-on-one,
individual circumstances and
answer any questions.

Dates and venues for additional consultation sessions across the
remainder of the city will be announced at a later date, but are planned
to occur during 2014. All affected landowners will be notified by mail
of upcoming sessions in their area.

. Further information can be found on the

g North Central CMA or City of Greater Bendigo
websites at www.nccma.vic.gov.au or
www.bendigo.vic.gov.au
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